
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 College Tuesday:   
Wear your college gear!  
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 
 
Highlights on-line link (www.beverlyhighlights.com)

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 2013:  There is an important informational meeting on Monday May 13 at lunch for all 
students interested in playing Girls volleyball next fall.  Meet in room STC311. 
 
Sophomores and Juniors!  Link Crew applications are due May 17th.   
 
Movie Night is rescheduled for May 28th. Interested in selling food?  Please come to meeting on May 16th at the 
beginning of lunch in room 300.  Bring your revenue potentials. 
 
Carnival is coming!  Clubs that are interested in selling at CARNIVAL MUST come to a meeting on May 16th at 
the beginning of lunch in room 300 to pick up paperwork. 
See you there. 
 
Hurry to order your 2013 yearbook! Pre-orders will end Friday May 24th. If you haven’t pre-ordered, you’ll have 
to wait until after distribution (June 3rd) to buy. Buy online - only at www.jostensyearbooks.com 
 
THE LAST DAY TO TAKE CHECKS IN THE STUDENT STORE IS MAY 10TH. NO MORE CHECKS WILL BE 
ACCEPTED FOR THE REMAINDER OF THIS YEAR. AFTER THAT DAY PURCHASES CAN BE MADE ONLINE 
WITH A CREDIT CARD OR IN CASH OR MONEY ORDER AT THE STUDENT STORE WINDOW.  
 
ALSO, MAY 10TH IS THE LAST DAY TO PURCHASE PROM TICKETS BEFORE THE PRICE GOES UP $10 
dollars. 
 
CAHSEE Make-ups are May 14th and 15th please arrive by 7:45 a.m. - location Student Cafeteria  
 
 
 
 

Attention all students  
parking on campus!!! 

 
 You must have your permit visible and 

posted in the rear mirror (not flipped 
over or behind another permit) 

 
 If someone is parked in your spot. You 

need to report that person. Please do so 
in House B or email us at 
mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
 You must park in your assigned 

parking spot  (Not in the visitor, staff 
parking or reserved spaces – LOT B 1-
5, LOT C 223-228, LOT PE 260-270 
and 273-278) 
 

 You may be subject to being ticketed if 
you violate any of the above rules 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK  
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
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AP Exams May 6th – May 17th AP exam room assignments flyers are posted in all the houses. Students with 
accommodations must see Mrs. Redston in house A for their assignments. There are no cell phones allowed in AP 
exam rooms so please leave your cell phones home, in your locker or in your car. Please be on time!!!!! You will 
not be allowed in the testing room once the exam begins. Arrive by 7:30 am for morning exams and 12 pm for 
afternoon exams.  Come early so you will not be late. 
 
The annual Hair Donations event is taking place on Tuesday May 21st at lunch. Email 
chaneltaghdis@yahoo.com to donate at least eight inches of non-dyed/bleached or chemically treated hair, which 
will be donated to cancer patients. 
 
Are you an artistically driven entrepreneur? Do you have clothes, jewelry, bags, or any other items that you 
have created and need somewhere to showcase your work? Well, you can at the Beverly Arts Festival! This event, 
involving the exhibition of high school art work through many mediums, is taking place on May 30, 2013 from 4-
6:30pm at the BHHS campus. If you are interested in displaying the products you have designed at the festival, 
email Sarah Peskin to discuss how your work can be exposed to the public that night. 
Sarah Peskin's email: sarahrosepeskin@yahoo.com<mailto:sarahrosepeskin@yahoo.com 
 
For BHHS Staff Please visit to the Main Office Mon, Wed and Fri morning for ASB Staff Appreciation Week. 
 
PROM tickets are on sale NOW!  Get you tickets in the Student Store or Online by May 3rd ASB $135 and $155 
without ASB. PROM TICKET EARLY BIRD PRICES ARE EXTENDED UNTIL FRI, MAY 10TH.  BUY YOUR 
TICKETS IN THE STUDENT STORE OR ONLINE. After May 10th all tickets go up to $165.  No tickets will be sold 
after May 24th. 
 
Calling all From Within Literary Magazine members:  we will have meetings on Monday, May 6 and Tuesday, 
May 7 at lunch in room 253.  These meetings are mandatory. 
 
Interested in a Career in the Marines?  A representative of the USMC will be in the Career Center (292) to 
answer your questions on Wednesday May 8th from 9:30-10:30.   
 
ALL STUDENTS: The 1st annual Art Against Cancer Gallery will take place at the Manny Silverman Art Gallery 
(619 N Almont Dr.) in LA on Sunday, May 5 from 12:30 to 3:00. Artwork created by students from Beverly Hills 
High School will be auctioned off and 100% of proceeds will be donated to pediatric (childhood) cancer research. 
There is a $5 suggested entrance donation.  
 
The gallery is open to the public and all are invited to attend. Although childhood cancer is the leading cause of 
death by disease in children under the age of 15, WE can make a difference. 
 
Call for Art Submissions! NAHS announces THE GALLERY's upcoming theme and last show of the year:  The 
Summer Show.  Everyone LOVES summer!  What's it mean to you? Turn it into art and submit to the upcoming 
show.  Art due May 21 to Mrs. Joseph or Mr. Federman.  Pick up submission forms from any art teacher.   
 
Dodge ball dates— April 29th, May 1st, May 2nd, May 3rd and then we will take a break during AP’s and resume on 
May 16th and 17th.  See you on the front lawn at lunch! 
 
For current Sophomores & Juniors: Will you be a junior or senior next year and have always been interested in 
acting on stage? If so, consider auditioning for Theater Arts Workshop, the advanced theater production class. If 
you're interested, please come by room 181 for an application and information sheet. Auditions will be held June 
4. 
Attention all students! Service Learning is collecting used prom dresses to donate to girls who cannot afford one 
of their own. Please donate any dress appropriate for prom, and ask your older siblings to donate a dress as well! 
Both long and short dresses are acceptable. Dresses can be dropped off in House C or Room 279 before spring 
break 
 
Important Reminder to our Students: As the weather begins to warm up, we want to take the opportunity to 
remind our students to review the BHHS Dress Code policy.  Any clothing that bears inappropriate logos, does not 
provide appropriate coverage or detracts from the academic environment will require administration to initiate 
disciplinary action.    
 
BHHS Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
PTSA/BHUSD PARENT/STAFF BOOK CLUB SPRING MEETING WILL BE HELD THURSDAY, JUNE 6TH AT 
7:30 PM   Looking for a fantastic book to read over Spring Break? Ayad Akhtar's novel, American Dervish, is the 
next book we’ll be discussing as part of the PTSA BHUSD Parent/Teacher Book Club and is also the book chosen 
for this year’s Hero Project at BHHS.  (The Hero Project is a One Book One School event, which encourages all 
students, staff and parents to read a common book.)   We are honored to have the author, Ayad Akhtar, join us 
for our evening discussion, which will be moderated by professional book club facilitator and BHHS English 
teacher Julie Goler. Ayad will discuss his beautiful story about a Muslim boy growing up in the Midwest who is 
conflicted by his feelings toward Islam. He is an actor, playwright, and screenwriter who will make the prose that 
you read in the book come alive.  If you can’t find the time to read, try Audible.com.  The audible version, read by 
the author who is also an actor, is a terrific option.  
  
Cost is $25 for parents and $10 for teachers.   
  
To register, e-mail sgallop100@aol.com or sign up online at 
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=35498&type=d&pREC_ID=404676.   If you sign up 
online, please e-mail sgallop100@aol.com for the event address. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all B.H.H.S. athletes. 
Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen (310) 855-1000 to arrange a fitting appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seniors: Graduation is approaching! If you have not paid for cap/gown please do it now!!! The price is $75.00 
payable at the student store or online. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


